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Dear

Contributing Health Care is the name given to ongoing support funded by the NHS when a person’s primary needs are health needs.

As you know the multi disciplinary team have recently considered whether you may be entitled to Continuing Health Care.  They have done this by completing a Decision Support Tool, based on the assessment of your needs and then making a recommendation to the Primary Care Trust.

It has been decided that you are not entitled to Continuing Health Care at this time, however it is felt that as your health and social care needs are inextricably linked it is recommended that your health and social care package should be jointly funded by Health & Social Care.  A full copy of the Decision Support Tool is available on request, by writing to Sue Scott, Continuing Care Lead Nurse, Review & Nurse Assessment Team, Social Care Directorate, County Hall, Morpeth, Northumberland, NE61 2EF.
You can request an independent review of this decision if you consider that the Primary Care Trust did not follow the correct procedures or did not apply the National framework for Continuing Care correctly in reaching their decision.  If you wish to do this please contact me on the telephone number at the top of this letter.  You can ask a family member, friend or representative to help you with the review.
Your sincerely
Care Manager

